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MISSIONARIES TO SURINAME

reachsuriname@gmail.com

SUPPORT ADDRESS
Central Missionary Clearinghouse 
PO Box 219228 
Houston, TX 77218-9228

SENDING CHURCH
Calvary Road Baptist Church 
Pastor Mike Kleitz 
3795 St. Joseph Rd. 
New Albany, IN 47150

CONTACT DIRECTLY
reachsuriname@gmail.com 
(812) 620-5861

Monthly Prayer Requests

• Safe travels on deputation

• Book meetings

• Increased support

• More couples to surrender 
to Suriname

Praise

4 New Supporting Churches

(812) 620-5861 Deputation Address: 
101 S. Front St. Apt. 1 
Henryville, IN 47126

Support Level:
34%

October and November 2019
We had hoped to report on our trip to Alaska in this letter. Unfortunately, a bad storm in 
Chicago grounded our flight and many others, and due to the timing and flight 
schedules we had to postpone our trip. The churches in Alaska we planned to visit 
have been very gracious and allowed us rescheduled for the end of April and the 
beginning of May. It looks like we will be able to stay longer and be in more churches 
when we go next year. We’re thankful the Lord used the delay for His good. 

October was a very busy month for us. We were fully booked with missions 
conferences.  It was a great blessing to be in a missions conference with family. 
Danielle’s cousins, Dustin and Melissa Beck, are church planters to Butte, Montana. 
We were able to be in a missions conference together sharing our burdens.  

November was also a busy month for us as well. The month started off with a missions 
conference in Arkansas. We had meetings every week this month. While I was in 
Arkansas I had a chance to meet and go soul winning with Jake Weido. At the very first 
door we had the privilege to lead a man to the LORD. His name is Jhonathan. The next 
day he came to Sunday school and Sunday morning service. It was a great blessing 
and encouragement to see a man wanting to grow after being saved. Please pray that 
he would grow in CHRIST.

We made it back home to Indiana for Thanksgiving. Danielle’s parents came to visit 
(really just the grand babies) and spend Thanksgiving with us. Donovan had a great 
time with his grandparents, as he had someone to play with him nonstop. 

Lael is now 9 months old. She hasn’t had much interest in crawling since she 
discovered that she can roll wherever she wants to go. She loves to stand and walk 
while she is holding our hands. We are pretty sure that she is just going to skip the 
crawling phase.

These last two months we have been in Michigan, Indiana, Ohio, Arkansas, and 
Tennessee for meetings. God has supplied us with several more supporting churches 
during these months.

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support!

For HIS glory,

The Kelley Family 
Mike, Danielle, Donovan, and Lael


